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The County’s Responses to Questions During Advertisement for the  
Crumb Road MP 0.17 Culvert Replacement Project 

SM 20F630050017 
FEMA Project No. 4539-DR-WA-PW 121   

 
 
Notice Addendum No. 1 dated June 10, 2022 
Addendum No. 1 has been issued to address updated Federal Provisions and Updated Culvert Shop 
Drawings.  Please review this information and provide acknowledgement of Addendum No. 1 when 
submitting your Bid for this project.  
 
Notice Addendum No. 2 dated June 16, 2022 
Addendum No. 2 has been issued to address planting material, type, size and density required tor 
Planting Mitigation Construction (Bid Item No. 28).  Please review this information and provide 
acknowledgement of Addendum No. 2 when submitting your Bid for this project  
 
 
Contractor Questions and LC Answers 
From Bid Call until noon on June 16, 2022 

1. Q:   Will power lines be moved or shut off for crane work at the project site? 
A: Lewis County Public Utility District No. 1 (PUD) will re-route power onto temporary poles 
along the traffic detour route.  PUD will be responsible for moving power lines, however, the 
Contractor may need to work simultaneously with PUD crews after clearing trees.  Coordination 
between the Contractor and PUD will be further discussed at the project’s preconstruction 
meeting.     
 

 


